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Newsletter                  
                                              Nr 8/2016 

    Product line: C.V. boot kits                         New packages 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Following your suggestions, we decided to change packages of our C.V. boot kits to transparent foil.  

 

Our products in the current non-transparent foil will be available only until our stocks are  run out of the current 

batch.  

We hope this change will meet your expectations. 

 

Best regards, 

Marketing Team 
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